
IAEA Marie Sklodowska-Curie Fellowship Programme 

(MSCFP) Webinar Invitation 

(As of 2022.5.9) 

Following up on our previous communication regarding the IAEA Marie 

Sklodowska-Curie Fellowship Programme (MSCFP), we warmly invite you to join 

our webinar on Tuesday, May 17, 2022 from 15:00-16:15 CEST, Vienna, 

Austria. 

The purpose of the webinar is to provide you with an overview of MSCFP and its 

key achievements to date, discuss possibilities and strategies for collaboration 

with universities and relevant associations as well as answer any questions you 

may have. 

Agenda: 

• 15:00-15:25 

IAEA Marie Sklodowska-Curie Fellowship Programme (MSCFP) 

Overview and Key Highlights (Presentation by IAEA) 

• 15:25-15:40 

Experience Sharing 

(MSCFP Recipient) 



• 15:40-16:15 

Questions and Answers 

To register for the webinar, please use the following link: 

https://iaea.webex.com/iaea/j.php?RGID=r0482d328d1ed769f5524ff2f4231f168 

Please feel free to share this invitation with your colleagues and interested 

students. 

For general information about the MSCFP, please visit our website at IAEA Marie 

Sklodowska-Curie Fellowship Programme or contact us at mscfp@iaea.org. 
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